Favell (hea Schaol District
1600 Roemer Bivd.

Farrell, PA 16121
724-346-6585 (tel)  724-346-0223 (fax)

December 13, 2021

Dear FASD Families,

On Friday, December 10, 2021, the Pennsylvania Supreme Court struck down the Acting Secretary of
Health's school masking order. The aforementioned ruling went into effect immediately. Therefore,
the Farrell Area School District will no longer mandate the wearing of a face mask or face covering.

While we strongly encourage wearing face coverings (in keeping with the recommendation from the
Center for Disease Control) we will no longer mandate them. Effective immediately, masks and face

coverings will be optional.

We appreciate your cooperation, understanding, and patience as we work together to mitigate the
spread of the coronavirus, and to keep your child and you safe.

Sincerely,

ra Adams-King,
Superintendent

The Farrell Area School District, an Equal Opportunity Employer, does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national or ethnic origin, sex or
handicap in the administration of any of its educational programs and activities in accordance with applicable federal statutes and regulations.



